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SUBJECT: DON'T BE AFRAID TO ASK

When you are involved in any kind of event or activity, don't be

afraid to ask questions.  You may think it is a stupid question,

but you may find the answer is just what is needed.  If you ask a

question, the answer may save you a lot of problems.  Don't

always take the first answer as the correct one.  You may need to

talk to other people who will have the same answer, or a

different way of doing something.

In any case if you're not for sure what to do, ask someone who

may have a good answer.  They may have had to do the same thing

at one time, and may have made a mistake, or they may have ask

the same question.  Doing something right the first time may same

you a lot of time or money.
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